
 

Haverford High School Weekly Announcements

September 1 through September 6

Welcome Back!

Hope You Had a Wonderful Summer!

Please click the image below to read a message from Principal Donaghy. Students will receive a student signature sheet in

homeroom for you to sign and return by next Friday. All other fees are due October 1st for underclassmen and November

1st for Seniors. 

Administrators assist students in finding a seat in the cafeteria for the first few days at lunches. Students are not assigned

a place and can sit where they are comfortable. They can change their seat as many times as they wish. The Juniors and

Seniors eat together in the West Commons and the Freshmen and Sophomores eat together in the East Commons. This

year 15 additional tables have been added, providing seats for every student in the cafeteria. Students may also eat in the

library if they feel they want a quieter academic setting to eat lunch. It takes about five to seven minutes for students to

find a place to sit.  The freshmen are called down to lunch a few minutes earlier than the rest of the population. If your

student has difficulty finding a place to sit, please direct them to see an adult in the lunchroom for assistance.  There are

plenty of adults willing to help in and out in the lunchroom all day, every day at HHS!

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/viJQ9os4UNY5FG-iFT67tg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0R4aHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNvdXJjZXMuZmluYWxzaXRlLm5ldC9pbWFnZXMvdjE1NjY0ODg4MTQvaGF2ZXJmb3JkazEycGF1cy90NWF3MDJ2MHVsNW1zaTZ2aTg2cC9CYWNrdG9TY2hvb2xJbmZvcm1hdGlvbjIwMTkucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAHRraV04eEBBUhZqaGF5ZXNAaGF2ZXJmb3Jkc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


Happening this week

Arrive at HHS on time and safe: Please enter by the Main Entrance, Bus Canopy, and doors onto Leedom Road. These are

the only doors that will be open. There will be NO back entrance doors open. We want to keep everyone safe when arriving

at school. Please plan on arriving early when inclement weather is forecasted. All students should be in their Block 1 ready

to learn at 7:30. The first few days of school the students will go straight to homeroom and they will not have to worry

about being late. We will assist them to get to homeroom.

PLEASE NOTE: The policies and handbook are listed on the School District of Haverford Township website by clicking the

following tabs: "Schools" - "Haverford High School" - HHS - School Guidelines or Click the following link:

https://www.haverford.k12.pa.us/home-high-school/haverford-high-school/school-guidelines

September 2 - No School Holiday

September 3 - First Day of School 7:30 am we will be on a two hour delayed schedule. Students report to homeroom.

Photo day for 10th graders and 11th graders only 

7:45 Grade 9 will have an assembly in Auditorium

8:30 Grade 12 will have an assembly in Auditorium

Block 1 begins at 9:30 am, there will be NO second homeroom

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/viJQ9os4UNY5FG-iFT67tg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0R4aHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNvdXJjZXMuZmluYWxzaXRlLm5ldC9pbWFnZXMvdjE1NjY0ODg4MTQvaGF2ZXJmb3JkazEycGF1cy90NWF3MDJ2MHVsNW1zaTZ2aTg2cC9CYWNrdG9TY2hvb2xJbmZvcm1hdGlvbjIwMTkucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAHRraV04eEBBUhZqaGF5ZXNAaGF2ZXJmb3Jkc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ubjwal_9ORy6mn0RFM7HtA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0RYaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGF2ZXJmb3JkLmsxMi5wYS51cy9ob21lLWhpZ2gtc2Nob29sL2hhdmVyZm9yZC1oaWdoLXNjaG9vbC9zY2hvb2wtZ3VpZGVsaW5lc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAAB0a2ldOHhAQVIWamhheWVzQGhhdmVyZm9yZHNkLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~


 

September 4-Second Day of School 7:30 am we will be on a two hour delayed schedule.

Students report to homeroom. 

Photo day for 9th grades and distribution of Chromebooks

7:45 - Grade 10 will have an assembly in Auditorium

8:30 am - Grade 11 have an assembly in Auditorium

Grade 12-Cap and gown forms and diploma information 

Here is the LINK For 12th graders to fill our Cap and Gown

information and Diploma information only: 

https://forms.gle/qLgDRjVwgnpCSUyA9

September 5-Regular School Day  

7:30 am go directly to 1st block

Friday, September 6- Regular School Day- Wear Red or Yellow to show your school spirit

Coming Soon

Wednesday, September 11 Back to School Night starts at 6:00 pm with College Presentation

Friday, September 20 Red and Gold Tailgate  5:00 pm to 7:00 pm

Monday, September 23  College Affordability, Paying for College 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm in Room 126

Tuesday, September 24 Class Ring Assembly

Friday, September 27  Activities Fair for all students in Gymnasium during the school day

Wednesday, September 30  NO School

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3bW3q8vqyS1iESRDY_-vZA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvcUxnRFJqVndnbnBDU1V5QTlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAdGtpXTh4QEFSFmpoYXllc0BoYXZlcmZvcmRzZC5uZXRYBAAAAAE~


Tuesday, October 22  Senior Portrait Retakes

 

Final Schedules are being sent out today, Friday, August 30. 

If you need to make adjustments to your schedule, please wait until the 1st day of school during your lunch. Counselors

will be available for changes at this time only. Alterations are not made to eat lunch with friends. Our classes are balanced

so we cannot make changes. We will substitute a study hall for a course.

Assistant Principal's emails and extensions

9th and 10th-grade Asst. Principal, John Berardoni - Jberardoni@haverfordsd.net, Ext. 2541

9th and 10th-grade new Assistant Principal, Rosemary Edmiston - Redmiston@haverfordsd.net, Ext. 2521

11th-grade Assistant Principal, Steve Quinn - Squinn@haverfordsd.net, Ext. 2551

12th-grade Assistant Principal, Gary Moyer - Gmoyer@haverfordsd.net, Ext. 2531

Guidance Counselors and emails

Amy Alderfer - Aalderfer@haverfordsd.net

Cynthia Costanzo - Ccostanzo@haverfordsd.net

Patricia Dyal - Pdyal@haverfordsd.net

Katherine Jones - Kjones@haverfordsd.net

Lauren Pellicane - Lpellicane@haverfordsd.net

Marie Willams - Mwilliams@haverfordsd.net

Kim Vindler - Kvindler@haverfordsd.net

Counseling Office

Please contact Guidance Secretaries, Kathryn Schnyder at ext. 2570 or Pat Novino at ext. 2571, for any questions

concerning guidance needs.
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College Rep Visits

Starting the week of September 9th representatives from various Colleges will be visiting our High School. Please sign up

now in Naviance if you are interested.

Delaware County Community College Dual Enrollment

What Is Dual Enrollment?

The College’s Dual Enrollment Program provides eligible high school students the opportunity to earn college credits

while they’re still in high school at a fraction of the standard tuition rates. Interested high school students are invited to

apply and participants are selected based on demonstrated academic ability and motivation. Accepted high school

students can take a maximum of 21 credits at the Dual Enrollment discounted price.

To enroll in DCCC dual enrollment go to https://www.dccc.edu/academics/programs/high-school-dual-enrollment

From the Nurse

All 11th-grade students are required by the State to turn in a completed medical exam form from

your child’s doctor. This is a reminder to have this completed or a plan to complete by the first day of school. Please turn

all forms into the School Nurse. 

All 12th-grade students are required to have proof of receiving the second meningitis vaccine upon entrance into 12th

grade. This is a reminder to turn the proof of vaccination into the school nurse. All children must have vaccination by

September 9th. 

Summer Reading

Please see the High School website for a complete list of summer reading 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-Fp_ShhFaqBy2IC5pmBVaHHAAbgDxDDSwQKO5n7Ikl8/edit

 

Supply List

There is no general supply list for each grade. Students will receive a list of supplies needed from each teacher usually on
the first day of school.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xPLjoTTBUqZYXZ1kAA5lfw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0RDaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZGNjYy5lZHUvYWNhZGVtaWNzL3Byb2dyYW1zL2hpZ2gtc2Nob29sLWR1YWwtZW5yb2xsbWVudFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAB0a2ldOHhAQVIWamhheWVzQGhhdmVyZm9yZHNkLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RyWIse48tsN_otkSzhYMGA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xLUZwX1NoaEZhcUJ5MklDNXBtQlZhSEhBQWJnRHhERFN3UUtPNW43SWtsOC9lZGl0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAHRraV04eEBBUhZqaGF5ZXNAaGF2ZXJmb3Jkc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


Fall of 2019 Sports- Week of September 3 through September 7

Click here to view the Athletic calendar

All sports forms are available online on the High School website or in the Athletic office. 

 

Please see the Haverford High School website, under Athletics for updated information.

 

Safe Arrival APP - Having Problems?
If you are experiencing problems with the Safe Arrival AP, please follow the steps below:

 If you have been experiencing issues with the app, please follow the below steps.  

The steps to perform this refresh are:

1. Open the SchoolMessenger app.

2. Go to the menu in the upper left corner.

3. Choose contacts.

4. Once in contacts, press the refresh button in the upper right-hand corner.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MFKveM83yTNVCpxcV-VD4Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0RRaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGF2ZXJmb3JkLmsxMi5wYS51cy9ob21lLWhpZ2gtc2Nob29sL2F0aGxldGljcy9oaHMtYXRobGV0aWNzLWNhbGVuZGFyVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAHRraV04eEBBUhZqaGF5ZXNAaGF2ZXJmb3Jkc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


5. This screen will still show an error, but when you open the menu from the upper left the second time, you will have access to
Attendance. Messages will also be populated with all recent messages you were sent. 

6. At this point, your app should be functioning normally again. 

If you have not been using the SchoolMessenger\SafeArrival App for reporting absences but would like to, you can visit the
information page on our website for directions on how to start. 

Safe Arrival Information Page 
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The School District of Haverford Township would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact The School
District of Haverford Township directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and
social media.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Nj5z00tH7cCAIrUncQYZ4w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSp70P0RQaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvNDAzNC9hbWhoZVdWelFHaGhkbVZ5Wm05eVpITmtMbTVsZEFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAdGtpXTh4QEFSFmpoYXllc0BoYXZlcmZvcmRzZC5uZXRYBAAAAAE~

